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SUMMER HOLIDAY CLOSURE 

Please note that the office of 

Lydd Town Council  

Will be closed from 

4th August until 18th August 2025 

 

During this time the Guild Hall will not open 

and office staff will be on leave. 

Should you have an urgent matter concerning 

Lydd Town Council during this time 

Please contact 

Town Mayor, Cllr Bob Jones 

cllr.bobjones@lyddtowncouncil.gov.uk 

01797 321318 

07961 416979 
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